
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be planning, writing, editing and giving feedback on a letter.   

 

In Numeracy, we will be looking at adding and subtracting using partitioning and 

column methods. We will also be looking at addition and subtraction number facts 
and interpreting graphs. 

 

In Science, we will be researching how the spin of the earth gives us day and night. 
 

In IPC, we will be enjoying our final week of Media Magic, including our exit point! 

Your child is invited on Wednesday to come to school in their best dress or suit to 
enjoy the occasion. 

 

In PSHE, we will be thinking about how the food we eat effects our bodies and will 

be designing a nutritious meal. 
 

In ICT, we will be learning about PowerPoint presentations and how to present to 

an audience. 
 

For Spellings, please practise any words that have the following sounds in with 

your child. They will then be tested on 10 random words that have this sound in on 
Thursday to see how they are applying their phonics learning to spelling.  

 

Mr Chad’s group: ‘k’ as in kit, and ‘e’ as in end.  

Ms Nadine’s group: ‘qu’ as in quit.  
Mr Spencer’s group: ‘oa’ as in boat.  

Mrs Burgess’ group: words with ‘sp’, ‘tr’ or ‘sk’ in, as in spot, wasp, trip and skin.   

Ms Dianne’s group: ‘ow’ as in flower, and ‘oi’ as in boil.  
Ms Claire’s group: ‘ir’ as in bird, and ‘oy’ as in boy.  

Ms Dipti’s group: 10 Year 2 Tricky/High Frequency Words, as found in their 

communication book.   
Ms Clara and Ms Asma’s groups:  ‘Week 16’ from the Year 2 Spelling list; the words 

can be found in their communication book.  

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Ties are available from Reception. Please ensure your child is wearing a tie as part of their 

school uniform.  

 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (15-19 April 2018) 



Have a lovely weekend! 

Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 


